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Subject: B-Sedan Competition Passport 
 
From: Rick Parent, Technical Director 
 
Date: Feb 2, 2018 
 
 
 
The B-Sedan Competition Passport is now available online. Please follow 
the instructions below.  
 
 

 Please send an email to rick@svra.com with your intentions to 
participate in the B-Sedan Series and which car you will be using, you 
may enter more than one car. 

 

 The Passport will then be added to your “Car Info” page. 

 

 Please fill out the requested information and upload all relevant 
pictures 
 

 Once your Passport has been approved it will be locked, to access 
the passport at a later date simply send a request for a specification 
change, the Passport will be temporarily unlocked for changes and 
once approved will be locked again. 
 

 
The Competition Passport must accompany all cars at all B-Sedan 
Challenge races and it is our hope that this document will aid in the ease of 
scrutiny for event organizers as well as fellow competitors; this document 
will be available on the SVRA Website for public viewing as well. 
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